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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Clarify Sources of Information for Statement of Responsibility Relating to Title  

Proper (RDA 2.4.2.2, etc.)  
 

 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the American Library Association for this proposal. We agree but would like point out 
that we consider it as necessary to retain the examples in 2.17.3.5. 
 
 
 


